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St. Alphonsus Catholic School

Kaleidoscope Connection
Forming Faith and Future

Open House Format Change

We need your help! Please spread the
word about our new student open
house information. We've changed the
format to be scheduled tours. This will
allow for health and safety protocols to
be followed in a much smaller format
than group tours. We will have
Facebook posts and updates on the
church and school website that we
invite you to share. The tours will be
scheduled from January 25th through
February 5th. Parents may call 225-261-
5299 or email Dr. Ryals at
cryals@stalphonsusbr.org to schedule a
tour. We appreciate your help to share
the good news of our wonderful school!

Mardi Gras Break

We have received a few questions
regarding the Mardi Gras holiday. As of
today, the Mardi Gras break (February
15-19) is still planned for our students.
Thursday and Friday are considered
contingency days (snow or weather
days). Hopefully, we won't need them
and the entire week will be a break for
everyone.

JANUARY 21, 2021

UPCOMING
EVENTS

e January 22 - 2nd-3rd
Grade will attend Mass

e January 27 - Spirit Dress

e January 29 - Middle
School will Attend Mass

e February 1-February 5 -
Catholic Schools Week

Keep Christ in Christmas

Contest - State Level
Congratulations to 7th Grader
Mackenzie Shannon! Her poster was
chosen to represent the Knights of
Columbus and our school at the next
level of competition for the state.
Good luck, Mackenzie!
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Catholic Schools Week

Catholic Schools
Faith. Excellence. Service.

Monday 2/1 - Celebrating Communities

Wacky Tacky Mismatch Day - Students
may wear free dress. Jeans (spirit dress
guideline jean rule), pajama pants or
uniform bottoms. Tops are loose-fitting
and appropriate for school (no tank
tops). Shoes MUST have a back and no
heels.

**Donations of cleaning supplies for
Catholic Charities.

Tuesday 2/2 - Celebrating Students
Favorite Team Day - Students may wear
their favorite team colors with spirit
dress guidelines

Wednesday 2/3 - Celebrating our
Nation

Students may wear red, white, blue, or
patriotic shirts with spirit dress
guidelines or school uniform.

Thursday 2/4 - Celebrating Vocations
Super Hero Day - Students may wear a
super hero shirt and socks with spirit
dress guidelines.

Friday 2/5 - Celebrating Faculty and
Staff

Spirit Dress Day- Students may wear
Spirit Dress

Athletic News

If your child is playing a sport this
year, they have to have a physical
before they are allowed to play in
their first game.

Volleyball Registration
Volleyball registration for girls in 6th-
8th grade is now open.

Registration fee is $75.

Deadline to register is Thursday,
February 25th.

In order for your daughter to play
volleyball, the school must have an
updated physical.

Register online at:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/
1TFAIpQLSdt20yaeqz0O8gf5 2wrZgq
780JZL60WEi-
xarXulo7NkdIXog/viewform.
Questions contact Anne Gil at
anneg@stalphonsusbr.org or
Morgan Spencer at
mspencer@stalphonsusbr.org




